
Letter from an undocumented person:

Dear Senator Shelby,

I'm a proud Alabamian, and I'm asking you to protect my family by supporting all
immigration reform bills for our undocumented immigrant community. This
includes the Dream and Promise Act, Farm Workers Act, Essential Workers Act,
and especially the US Citizenship Act of 2021, which will end the separation of
families with different statuses.

I am a [job] or - “I have lived here for [X] years”, and I believe that my family and
all other members of our community should have the opportunity to become
citizens. We kept Alabama’s economy going during these unprecedented times,
and we are asking for your commitment to build a fair and just immigration
system.

Thank you!


